NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the Municipal Clerk, for the Borough of Roseland, County of Essex, State of New Jersey on Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 10:00 AM prevailing time in the Clerk's office located on Level 2 of the Municipal Building at 140 Eagle Rock Avenue, Roseland, NJ 07068 at which time and place bids will be opened and read in public for:

"2020 Hauling and Disposal of Pre-Collected Leaves from a Designated Transfer Site within the Borough of Roseland"

Due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency, bids shall be dropped off in the grey mailbox in front of the Borough’s municipal building at 140 Eagle Rock Avenue and must be received by the Borough Clerk prior to the time of the bid opening. Any questions regarding this process may be addressed to the Borough Clerk, by calling 973-403-6024 or by e-mail at akenedy@roselandnj.org 
Copies of plans, specifications, and Contract Documents are on file in the Borough of Roseland. Bidders will be furnished with a copy of the bid specifications by request upon proper notice. Beginning on Friday, September 25, 2020, bid specifications will be made available by contacting the Deputy Borough Clerk of the Borough of Roseland, either by calling 973-403-6024 or by email at akennedy@roselandnj.org. If necessary, prospective bidders can arrange to pick up the bid specifications in person from the Borough provided they coordinate the same with the Deputy Borough Clerk. 

Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq. and 17:27-1 et seq.

Jock H. Watkins, Municipal Clerk
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